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This time last year I was elected as the second young mayor of Bewdley and throughout my role I have been given many opportunities. 
· I attended monthly council meetings which helped me understand the politics of the local area and the issues we have to face 
· I attended the Annual Civic Society event where I got to see this years community ambassadors as well as other young people who were given awards as a result of their contributions to society
· I took part in the Remembrance Day parade, by laying down two wreaths on behalf of the Bewdley Town Council and The Bewdley School. I also then attended the church service at All Saints Church afterwards
· Alongside the mayor of Bewdley I judged the Christmas window displays and gave out the prizes
· Christmas light switch on with the Carnival Princesses and The Mayor
· I was invited to open the Global Happiness Conference in the Autumn Term 2019. We had around 100 attendees from 10 different countries ranging from Uganda to South Korea. This was such an inspiring event to see children and teachers from all around the world coming together in Bewdley to celebrate something universal. During the conference: I gave the international delegates tours of the school and the town; I attended the Rotary Supper with them; joined them in a number of workshops. However the friendships that I made throughout the week were amazing and helped me learn so much about different cultures and how lucky and privileged I am.
· I helped to organise a recycling scheme in school which is currently being put on hold due to the Coronavirus pandemic

I’d like to thank The Bewdley School and The Bewdley Town Council for the opportunity to be Young Mayor and the opportunities that came with this role.

Elizabeth Thomas
Young Mayor of Bewdley
